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MSCC Board Chair Recognized – Mid-South Community College Board of Trustees Chair 
Marvin Steele receives a plaque of appreciation from MSCC President Dr. Glen Fenter at 
Monday’s quarterly board meeting. In making the presentation, Dr. Fenter 
acknowledged “the great work Marvin has done in his position as chair” and thanked 
him for his service for the 2012-13 fiscal year. “It’s been a pleasure,” Steele said. 
 

 

 

 

 


